
U.S. Department 
of Transportation 

Pipeline and Hazardous Materials 
Safety Administration 

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REoUESTED 

February 12, 2015 

Mr. Troy Valenzuela 
Vice President of Environmental Health and Safety 
Plains Marketing, L.P. 
333 Clay Street, Suite 1600 
Houston, TX 77002 

Re: CPF 5-2009-0018 
Closure Letter 

Dear Mr. Valenzuela: 

12300 W. Dakota Ave., Suite 110 
Lakewood, CO 80228 

On July 8, 2011, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued a Final Order to Plains All American Pipeline, L.P. in the above-referenced case. This 
Final Order included a Compliance Order and Civil Penalty assessment. Based on our review 
of the documentation you provided, confirmation of payment of the civil penalty, and a field 
inspection conducted by agency personnel on December 17, 2014, it has been determined that 
you have complied with the terms of this Order. 

Accordingly, this case is now closed and no further action is contemplated with respect to the 
matters involved in this case. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
//j 

Chris Hoidal 
Director, Western Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 

cc: PHP-60 Compliance Registry 
PHP-500 J. Stahoviak (#120716) 


